
   

                                                               

               

 
14 March 2023  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
This term the students in Puffin Cluster have been working on the topic ‘Gallery Opening’.  They have 
created lots of wonderful art pieces which they plan to display at school on March 30 from 1:30 – 
2:15pm.  We would like to invite you to come into school to visit their Art Gallery on this date.  If you 
wish to attend please tick the box below and return the slip to your child’s class.  
  
Yours faithfully  
  
  
  
  
Isla O’Reilly  
Ho-Yen Class Teacher  
  

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

  
I do/do not (delete as appropriate) wish to attend the Gallery Opening on 30 March  
  
  
Student’s name: …………………………………………………………………………………. 
  
  
Class: …………………………………………………………………….. 

 


